10UR004

Council Mcmbers:

Re: Billboard at 1604 Mt Rushmore Road
Billboard at Anamosa and Lacrosse

These items were continned from the May 3, 2010 (items 136 & 137) to the June 7
Council Meeting. The Sign Code Task Force have finished their work and made
their recommendations. We had our application in before the moratorium, but we
agree to give up four (4) sign credits in exchange for approval. 1 have included a
letter from Coca Cola who will advertise on this digital. We are “under the gun” to
have these approved so that Rapid City Coke can fully utilize them for the summer
and an opportunity is not lost.

I have also attached the history of each billboard. Any questions please feel free to
contact me.

Thank you for your time,

Terry Olson
Lamar Advertising
787-6688-office
390-6689-cell
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Cova-Cota Rottling Company High Country

April 29, 2009

To: Mayor Hanks, Alderperson Martinson, Alderperson Welfenbach, Alderperson
Kooiker, Alderperson Hadcock, Alderperson Gundersen Olson, Alderperson Waugh,
Alderperson LaGroix, Alderperson Kroeger, Alderperson Chepman, Alderperson
Costalio

Re: Agenda itern 87 and 88 from April 19, 2010 meeting, cordinuad to May 2 meeling:
Digitat Bilboards on Mount Rushmore Road and Lacrosse and Anamosa

Dear Councit Members:

| arn writing to you today o request your suppart of the proposed change in the
billboard onh Mount Rushmore Road from the cument style o the new digital style within
the appropriats size limitations for digital bifboands.

This sign is significant in that the proposad change is part of a special project inifiated
by The Coca-Cola Company called the Coke Network. Rapid City has been selecied as
one of only 20 test markets around the country for this special project. The board will
be run by the Coke Network with cortent specifically changing for this particular locafion
via satellite link to connect the most current bmnd advertising available. The Coke
Network will allow the messaging fo tie into events amwd activities in the Black Hills with
the Coca-Cola brands.

The request is not adding an additional biifboard, it is simply replacing an existing
oversized traditional board with a smatier, state of the art digital board. This is a unigue
opportunity for the Rapid City market to be involved in & significant national test with'a
globai company. The change in the board required to participate in this test is actually a
change for the better,

Your support of this change is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions please
conmact me or Doug Rumpca at Lamar Ouldoor Advertising, who iz partnering with
Coca-Cola on this project in the Rapid City market.
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BILLBOARD AT ANAMOSA AND LACROSSE

-Prior to 2002, Lamar had a wooden structure consisting of 4-10x28 billboards (2 faces-
560 sq. fi. /side). September 22, 2002 we applied for a conditional use permit to rebuild
it to its current status: 240 sq. ft. /side. The conditional use permit was approved and the
billboard is now 42% of what it was originally

-March 7, 2008 we applied for and received a permit (over the counter) to replace the
240sq. . south poster face and install a 240 sq. ft. digital.

-We then applied for a permit to put the exact same digital on the north face. Rather than
receiving an over the counter permit we were told we had to go through the conditional
use process.

-Acting on a Staff recommendation, the Planning and Zoning Committee denied this
request —a decision that is being appealed to the Council. The Staff recommendation for
denial was based on safety

-Two issues before the Sign Code Task force are if sign credits should be surrendered
when building a digital-How many? Safety isn’t an issue on the sign code Task Force-

-We also received a permit for a digital over the counter at 5™ and Omaha
-We changed out over a 150 faces in RC with permits over the counter

-According to the information at the Sign Code Task Force, 30,000 sq. ft. of billboards
have been removed. Lamar removed 95% of that

Oct 21, 2009 the Sign Code Board unanimously approved a new off premise structure
and digital to be built by a landowner at 1575 La Crosse (approximately 1000 ft to the
north of ours).

All digital billboards are not the same.
This billboard and digital comply with the Rapid City Sign Code and the SD DOT codes.
Our applications were filed before the moratorium; our application should be judged

under the current code. Lamar has agreed to give up sign credits in exchange for
approval.





